
From: Linore Blackstone [mailto:llblackstone@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 8:03 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Facility for exporting propane 
  
I am writing to contest the plans to build infrastructure to support the exporting of propane. 
When do we realize we must stop these steps toward ruining the atmosphere of this planet? All 
this is just habit: responding by doing what we have been doing.  
  
By default, we continue. We must wake up. I submit my protest: stop the plans to allow propane 
export.  
  
Thank you.  
Linore Blackstone 
llblackstone@comcast.net 
  
1745 NE 49th Ave. Portland, Oregon 97213 


